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December 23, 2016 

Greetings from Marv at NCN 

Believe it or not, my new house is still not completed, they are working on the lower level right now. After I get 

back from out of the country on Jan. 25th I'm hoping to move in.  

In other news, the reason you don't see any postings on SLS for the Hotel parties is because they charge me 

$300.00 a month! If I'm able to fill the Hotel by Feb. 15
th
, I won't be advertising on their site. 

PRICES will go up $20.00 per couple, per room, after the 15th of February to cover this cost –  
          So book ASAP and get that discount. 
 
This may be my last year for doing Hotel Parties! Most Hotels don't like my SEXUAL FREEDOM events!  

The only reason I’m in Portage, is because the Owner/ GM does not have a problem with our lifestyle. Believe 

me, I wanted a Hotel with at least 100 rooms, and large banquet rooms. For the next 2 parties we will be in 

Portage.  

The dates are March 17- 19th  for the St. Patties party, and April 14 - 16th for the NCN TAX PARTY. 
 My saying if "Uncle Sam don't screw you, WE WILL!!  
 
But in a good way. LOL 
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 
Marv 


